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(Company Registration No. 199801660M) 

 

 
UPDATE ON THE DATE OF TRADING RESUMPTION 
 

 
The Board of Directors (“Board”) of Rich Capital Holdings Limited (“Company”) refers to the Company’s 

announcement dated 8 December 2021, 18 July 2022 and 6 December 2022 in relation to, inter alia, the 

Company's submission of the trading resumption proposal to the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading 

Limited ("SGX-ST") pursuant to Rule 1304 of Section B: Rules of Catalist of the Listing Manual of the SGX-

ST as well as the receipt of no-objection letter from SGX-ST on the resumption of trading and wishes to 

provide an update. 

 

The Company has obtained the concurrence from SGX-ST on its application to resume the trading of its 

Shares with effect from 9.00 a.m. (Singapore time) on 8 December 2022 following the satisfaction of the 

Trading Resumption Conditions by way of the announcement dated 6 December 2022.  

 

Stakeholders are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the securities of the Company. Shareholders 

and potential investors who are in doubt as to the action they should take should consult their stockbrokers, 

bank managers, solicitors, accountants or other professional advisers. 

 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 

RICH CAPITAL HOLDINGS LIMITED 

 

Oh Siyang  

Executive Director 

 

7 December 2022  

 

   

 

This announcement has been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor SAC Capital Private Limited (the 

“Sponsor”). It has not been examined or approved by the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited 

(the “Exchange”) and the Exchange assumes no responsibility for the contents of this document, including 

the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained in this document.  

 

The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms Lee Khai Yinn (Tel: (65) 6232 3210), 1 Robinson Road, #21-00 

AIA Tower, Singapore 048542. 

 

 

 


